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Housing Services



Monday, March 23, 2009
Dear Department Chairs and Faculty:

My name is Judith Velasquez, the Programs Manager for UCR Housing Services. I am helping to coordinate our annual program Tunnel of Oppression that is implemented at many campuses across the country.    This year our focus will be on contemporary college issues.  Residents, students, and other campus community members will be given the opportunity to experience and explore a few different manifestations of oppression in our current society. The specific topics that will be covered include body image, domestic violence, media representation, college hazing, alcohol and drug addiction, and the economy. This program will be available for the entire campus community from 6pm-10pm on April 13-14, 2009 at the Lothian Residence Hall. 

On behalf of the programming team for UCR Housing, I would like to ask for your help in making this program available to students and possibly integrating it into the campus curriculum either as a required part of the course or as an opportunity for extra credit for the students.  Several faculty members including Dr. Jodi Kim have integrated this opportunity into their syllabus for spring quarter. I feel that this experience can greatly enhance the student’s experience and help to integrate their learning in the classroom with a powerful experience outside the classroom.

If you have any questions or would like more information about this program, I encourage you to please contact myself at 951-827-4372 or the Assistant Director of Academics and Programming, James Smith at 827-5460.
Thank you for your time,
Judith Velasquez
Programs Manager 
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